
Hustisford School District 
District Office Jr./Sr. High School John Hustis Elementary 

845 S. Lake St. ∙ P.O. Box 326 845 S. Lake St. ∙ P.O. Box 326  600 S. Hustis. St ∙ P.O. Box 386 
Hustisford, WI  53034 Hustisford, WI  53034 Hustisford, WI  53034 
(920) 349-8109 (920) 349-3261 (920) 349-3228 
 
Heather Cramer Clint Bushey Heather Cramer 
District Administrator Principal Principal 
 
Jessica Holtz                                                                                                                Dena Serwe 
Director of Financial Services                   Director of Special Education  
   

Home of the Falcons 

 

Personnel and Policy Committee 
Minutes from Monday, March 11, 2024 

 
Personnel and Policy Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, March 11, 2024 at 5:00 

p.m., in the conference room within the offices, at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present:  Tracy Malterer, board member (chair); David Strysick, board member; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent of Schools  
 
 

 April Referendum—The committee discussed the meeting for the referendum.  The second meeting is on March 

26 at JHE. 

 Neola Policy Update –The committee reviewed the update on policies.  The committee recommends that the 

updates move forward for the second reading at the March meeting. 

 Staffing Updates—The committee was updated on an athletic resignation.  The committee also discussed 

upcoming non-renewal deadlines.  The committee also discussed openings that will be posted for the district.  The 

S/L position is currently posted. Mrs. Cramer will be doing a job fair at UWSP on March 28 to work on recruitment. 

 Parochial School Map Review—St. Matthew’s Iron Ridge—The committee reviewed the bussing area for St. 

Matthews Iron Ridge.  This is a process that follows state statute.  The committee recommends forwarding to the 

board for the March meeting. 

 Soccer Trip to DC Everest—The committee heard about the planned soccer trip for a tournament near Wausau.  

The board will take action on this during the March meeting. 

 JHE Playground Fundraising Efforts--Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on efforts from the staff related to 

fundraising for the playground.  To date, there is nearly $10,000.00 raised. 

 Summer School—The committee reviewed summer school information.  The summer school book will be moved 

to the board meeting in March. 

 Girls Soccer Coop Renewal—The girls’ soccer cooperative renewal is up and it is recommended that it be 

renewed.  This will be on the March board agenda. 

 

 

 
 


